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The Ifjúság road cash desk is closed
  
Dear Student,

 

We hereby inform you that from 8 to 7 March 2022 the Ifjúság street cash desk will be closed. During
this period, the rest of the University's cash desks will be available as usual.

 

University of Pécs 

Esemény dátum: Monday, 2022, March 7 - 01:15 to Tuesday, 2022, March 8 - 23:45
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